From: Jayne Thomas 
Sent: 13 September 2016 20:17
To: Emily Shaw
Subject: 16/01525/F

Dear Emily

                   I hope that Cherwell will demonstrate the foresight to consider future generations, who may wish to use this wonderfully situated pub. The loss of a single parking place is a negative action with regard to demonstrating the viability of the business.

 The Sibfords will inevitably expand and provide more potential customers, but building in the car-park of an ACV, within the Conservation Area should be opposed.

 

J.Thomas

 

Austin Farm

Sibford Ferris

